
                                     Lenox Community Center 

                                              Board Meeting 

                                              May 18th, 2022 

                                                      5:30pm 

 

 

Attendance:  Rose Casey, Jennifer O’Brien, Sheri Gaherty-Chair, Darlene 

McCauley, Julianne Harwood, and Francie Sorrentino.  Jen Picard was 

absent from tonight’s meeting. 

 

Public Comment:  NONE 

 

Acceptance of Minutes:  Minutes from March 16th, 2022 were incomplete 

and tabled. 

 

Our Grab n Go meals have dwindled some since February and March.  

We are averaging a bit over 9 meals weekly. We are looking forward to 

getting back to our “in-house” meals once Covid numbers are on the down 

side.  

 

The COA van continues to be extremely busy; the only day it was not in 

use was the Holiday in April.  Offering 20 days with 27 unduplicated 

riders for appointments and shopping.  Dan and George continue to do a 

stellar job for our seniors.  

 

Gini continues to thrive with the SHINE program.  

 

Coffee Hours in April were great in April; a highlight was Coffee with 

Gwen and Courtney.  The Paper Flower craft with Deb, and Movie 

Matinee, and the Luncheon with the folks from Wingate Residences at 

Melbourne Place were all well received. Our seniors always look forward 

to the lunches and are anxiously awaiting the Heritage for our May 

luncheon. 

 

Programs scheduled for May:  Zoom Drawing Class, Game Day Fridays, 

Decorative Plate Class with Deb Carter and Pat, Monthly Blood Pressure 

Clinic, Coffee Hour with Chris Ketchen, Volunteer Recognition 

Reception, Movie Matinee-The Marksman, and Lunch from Olde Heritage 

Tavern. 

 



Darlene tells us that we are averaging 50-60 kids a day at the after school 

program.  Tee-Ball and coaches pitch have started as well as mighty 

kickers run with the LYFC.  We have 65 signed up for Tee-Ball/ Coaches 

pitch and 115 signed up for Mighty Kickers. 

 

Tee-Ball /Coaches Pitch teams are invited to walk in the Memorial Day 

parade. 

 

The summer program planning has begun and we have over 50 Campers 

signed up. 

 

The Pickle-Ball court is playable, just waiting on the line painting.  The 

old Score board has been taken down at Ore Bed and the newer one is 

running. 

 

Beach Update:  Selectmen ask if we are charging non-residents, are 

parking passes free.  A fee of $5.00 at the Beach and $65.00 dollars for a 

Beach Pass will be charged.   

 

The Pavilion is in the process, the concrete pad is poured, and the Board 

agrees that a 2 hour limit in using the Pavilion should be set, so others will 

get a chance.   

 

Life Guards are on deck, all 6 are returning and will run 5 hour Shifts 

consisting of 1 head lifeguard and 2 seniors.  We will have a 10:00 to 3:00 

Gate Keeper as well.  

 

LCC backyard is open again, the slide is repaired along with new mulch, 

the old rubber mulch has been removed.   

 

The Ballroom floors are refinished and look great! Bruce Huber has 

completed the painting of the inside the Center.   

 

We are hoping to renovate the Kitchen through donations. 

 

Lenox Children Center has closed, there is a need for care and a place for 

5 year olds to be, they would need to have their own staff.  This will be 

discussed further. 

 

 Meeting adjourned @ 6:18. Minutes submitted by Francie Sorrentino 



  

 

 


